
 
Number 4 

This week the children have been looking 

at the number 4.  They have been finding 

the numeral on the plant pot and have 

been counting out the correct amount of 

beans to match it.  We talked about 

solving these problems:  

What do we need to do if we have 5 beans 

and we only want 4? 

What do we have to do if we have 3 beans 

but we need a total of 4?   

 
 

Can you child count out 4 toys from their 

toybox? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our New Text – Jasper’s 

Beanstalk 
This week we have introduced our new text to 

the children and they have started to join in 

with the days of the week. 

 

 
 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 
l for leaf, lips, lollipop, lemon 

 

On Bertha’s Bus we had to say what 

sound the hen, fish, frog and lamb began 

with at the zoo! 

 

We have been blending the words  

• hit 

• rat 

• leg 

 

 
26th April 2024 

 

Just a reminder: 

Monday 6th May – Pre-School is closed for the 

bank holiday. 

 

Thursday 23rd May – Sports Day  

    9.00 – 9.45am  

or 1.30 – 2.15pm 

 

Friday 24th May – Pre- School closes for the 

half term holiday. 

 

Tuesday 4th June – Pre-School reopens. 

 

                      

Our Life Cycle 

The children have sequenced the photographs 

that you sent into school as we have been 

looking at our own life cycle.  They have really 

enjoyed talking about what they were like as a 

baby, what they could do and how they have 

changed. 

Thank you for all the wonderful pictures. 

 


